Announcement of Intent to begin Qualification-Based Selection of
Consultant for Public Works ARC Flash Analysis and Coordination Study

The City of Sedona is announcing that it intends to begin review of the Consultant Information
Forms as a basis for requesting Statements of Qualifications for the Public Works ARC Flash
Analysis and Coordination Study. The Scope of Work may generally be described as
providing services for data collection, modeling of the systems with approved software,
implementation of changes in protective devices, and arc-flash labeling based on the findings
of the short-circuit analysis, protective device coordination analysis, and the arc-flash hazard
study. The project scope will cover 17 pump stations and the Wastewater Treatment Facility.

Consultants wishing to be considered for this study must submit a 2013 Consultant Information
Request Form by August 6, 2013, along with a Statement of Interest. These documents may be
submitted electronically to dpflueger@ SedonaAz.gov or mailed to Donna Pflueger, City of Sedona,
Department of Public Works, 102 Roadrunner Drive, Sedona, AZ 86336. Firms that have

previously submitted 2013 Consultant Information Request Forms for general consideration do not
need to resubmit.




